
Submitter: James Lee 

On Behalf Of: James and Denice Lee 

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

We strongly oppose HJR201.  We are retired and on a fixed income.  We will be 

unable to pay for larger and larger property tax increases that will be experienced if 

property tax increases are not kept in check.  Many states, such as Washington 

reduce property taxes for seniors.  Property tax revenue has increased significantly 

since 2009 because of the increase value of homes and the large volume of new 

homes.  The revenue from these taxes should have been more than enough for 

increase needs for the government, if managed properly.  However, poor 

management continues year after year with no end in sight.  We don’t need more 

control by the legislators, who have continually shown inability to manage the tax 

revenues they already have control. 


